

151 Mercer Street Trenton, NJ 08611 Phone: 609.396.1506 mercerstreetfriends.org

Officers

Kenneth Blackwell Chair

Jaap J. Ketting Treasurer

Wendy B. Kane Secretary

Trustees

Laura Bond
Tara Butler
Michael L. Carter, MD
Gerald Delk
William W. Heinemann
Robert Holt
Corina Lewis
Soyini Wilson
Tonya Woodland

Chief Executive Officer Bernard M. Flynn

Chief Operating Officer David B. Zboray

Chief Development and Marketing Officer Courtney Matlock

Food Bank Director James G. Allen

Community Schools Director Bernadette Trapp

Parenting and Adult Services Director Karen E. Hoppock

Preschool Director Lisa D. Banks December 31, 2022

Stony Brook Elementary School Mr. Morrison's Third Grade Class 20 Stephenson Road Pennington, NJ 08534

Dear Mr. Morrison's 3rd Grade Students,

On behalf of Mercer Street Friends and the neighbors we serve, please accept our sincerest gratitude for your gift of \$225.00. This support allows us to help ensure that basic needs of the Greater Trenton community are being met.

Over the last year, Mercer Street Friends expanded its partnerships to make sure people were fed, mothers were accessing health resources, and students were receiving the educational and emotional supports they deserve. Looking ahead, your generosity will fuel expansion of our food distribution to provide more fresh produce, delivery of safety equipment like cribs and car seats to new parents, and elimination of barriers to learning for students in the Trenton Schools we support.

Nourishing minds and bodies and empowering families and communities would not be possible without you.

With gratitude, Dear Mr. Marsison's Class,

You are an amazing group of 3rd

Bernie Flynn
Chief Executive Officer Grade students, Your thoughtfulness
will help children and adults that are in need
in our community. I'm sure Mr. Marsison, your
parents and the rest of the Staff of Stony

Brook Elementary School are very proud of the

spirit of giving this generous gift represents.
On behalf of everyour at Mercer Street Friends,
we thank you for your support in our important
work. Best wishes to all of you for a healthy,
happy and fun New Year! Gratefully,

Bernie Flann